
This is not a Boone Community School District publication. It is being distributed through the school 
district as a community service of the district to inform you of other community activities or services 
available. 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

The Boone Soccer Club is happy to announce the 

Spring 2020 registration!  Starting on January 6, 2020 

and going until February 14, 2020 at 11:59PM, you are 

invited to visit the Boone Soccer Club website and click 

on the link to register.  Our website is 

www.booneiowasoccer.com.   

The Boone Soccer Club offers U4, U6, U8, U10, and U12/U14 age divisions in our local Recreational 

league.  Pursuant to the US Youth Soccer rules, players are placed in divisions based upon their birth 

year.  Cost for each age divisions is: 

➢ U4    $40  4 games 

➢ U6    $45  5 games 

➢ U8    $50  6 games 

➢ U10    $55  8 games 

➢ U12/U14   $55  8 games 

All Recreational league games are played out at the Boone County Fairgrounds and DMACC.  U4, U6 and 

U8 divisions typically play on Tuesday nights while U10 and U12/U14 teams typically play on Thursday 

nights.  U8, U10 and U12/U14 teams will also have a few games played on the weekend. 

The Boone Soccer Club also offer a Select league where teams (U10 & above) play other teams from 

other towns/cities.  The competition is tough and expectations are higher for the athletes.  Team 

availability varies, and we cannot guarantee we will have enough players so if there are not enough for a 

Select team then they will be able to play in the recreational league.  Again, players are placed in 

divisions based upon their birth year.  The cost is $100 plus jerseys unless they have already played on a 

Boone Select team and have a jersey.  The teams play 7 games, and they are all on Saturday or Sunday 

depending on the Iowa Soccer Association that makes up the game schedule. 

Recreational and Select games start in April except for the U4 and U6 teams which start in May.  That 

means practices will be starting in March or April!  The Boone Soccer Club is always in need of parent 

volunteers to be coaches and assistant coaches.  Please consider coaching your son/daughter, your 

nephew/niece, or even your neighbor.  You don’t need to know a lot about soccer in the local 

Recreational league.  The Boone Soccer Club has resources to help you deal with practices and games.  

We can’t exist without parents and volunteers so please think about helping out as a coach.  Thanks! 

If you have any questions, please contact the Boone Soccer Club Board via email at 

boonesoccerclub@gmail.com.  

Remember, after February 14, it will be too late to register so mark your calendars!  We look forward 

to seeing the kids this Spring!!! 

Best regards, 

Boone Soccer Club 
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